
  

 

   

 

        

 

   

                 Newsletter                     Term 3 Week 8 

Buronga Public School Vision Statement 

 

Buronga Public School creates an enabling 

environment where students are empowered to 

embrace learning, achieve their personal best and 

build their emotional, social and physical wellbeing. 

 

Principal Message 

 

Book Week 

The Children's Book Council of Australia is a not for 
profit organisation which aims to engage the 
community with literature for young Australians. 
The CBCA presents the annual Children's Book of 
the Year Awards to books of literary merit, 
recognising their contribution to Australian 
children's literature. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every year Buronga Public School celebrates these 

awards by holding an annual book week 

celebration. This event is a highlight at our school 

where students and staff are invited to dress up as 

a book character for the parade, followed by high 

interest, engaging literacy activities based on the 

CBCA shortlisted books. Our students and parents 

dedicate time and effort into creating amazing 

costumes. You may have seen Brinley and Declan in 

the Sunraysia Daily dressed in their costumes. 
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Language, reading, and writing skills develop at 
the same time and are intimately linked. 
 
Early literacy development is a continuous 
developmental process that begins in the first 
years of life.  
 
Early literacy skills develop in real life settings 
through positive interactions with literacy 
materials and other people. 

 



 

 

Years One and Two 
It’s great to be back on class with 1/2.  To be truthful after 2 weeks back it’s like I was 

never away!  I have been very pleased with how the students have transitioned back 

again and we are all working very hard as the end of term approaches. 

 

Please make a comment of some sort in your child’s reading record book as I like to 

read the as I change them to see how you feel the reading went.  Remember it is 

always a good idea to have a quick talk about the story- was there a funny bit?   

 

Which character did you like the best? Etc- reading is not just about working out the 

words; it’s vital that the children understand what they have read.  It’s also been great 

to have some parents commenting on how the reading sounded- that character 

voices have been used, that the punctuation is being used for expression or that the 

reading has sounded fluent. 

 

Great excitement this week as we have reached our 120 cards for our next whole 

class     reward.  The children are voting to decide as a group what that reward will be. 

 

Looking forward to catching up with everyone at parent interviews. 

 

Merren C 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER) 
 

Students from our school will soon be undertaking (or have recently undertaken), an education tour  

of the national capital.  Students will be given the opportunity to participate in a variety of educational 

programs with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and democracy. 

 

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians being able to visit the  

national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship education.  To assist families in meeting the cost of  

the excursion of the Australian Government is contributing funding of $30 per student under the Parliament 

and Civics Education Rebate program towards those costs.  The rebate is paid directly to the school upon 

completion of the excursion. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Murray Darling 

Athletics 

Carnival 



 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAD LICE 
 

We have a number of cases of head lice reported at school. 

 

Please check your child’s hair and treat appropriately at home. If you need assistance 

treating your child’s hair, please come and see us at the office and we can help. 

 

Untreated cases cause extreme discomfort and allows head lice to spread throughout 

the school community. 

 

Please talk with your children about not sharing hats and students with long hair 

consider wearing it tied up. These simple actions can minimise the risk of head lice 

spreading.  

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Jodie Treverrow 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder if you have outstanding camp fees to pay  

please pay at the office – EFTPOS is available. 
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Book Week 

Parade & 

Activities 
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Coomealla Wentworth Cricket Club Junior Training 

 

UNDER 14 and UNDER 16 

Training will commence Thursday 20th September from 

4:30pm at George Gordon Oval, Dareton, and will continue 

through to the first game on Saturday October 6. 

All players will be made most welcome. 

 

UNDER 12 and UNDER 10 

Modified formats continue for these age groups this season, with grading based more on 

ability rather than age, and games played with shorter pitches, boundaries and game 

length. This was extremely popular last season. Training will commence with a registration day 

Thursday 18th October from 4:30pm at George Gordon Oval, Dareton, and will continue 

through to the first game on October 27. No cost to play 

 

Milo/T20 blast cricket program (ages 5-10) 

Registration day Thursday October 18 (first week of term 4 NSW), George Gordon Oval, 

Dareton from 4:30 – 5:30pm. 

Milo cricket offers children the opportunity to learn lots of new cricket skills like batting, 

bowling, catching and throwing, as well as social skills allowing them to meet new friends 

and have fun. Big thankyou to Brian Gray who has agreed to coordinate again this season. 

 

Participants receive a free 10-week structured program. 

 

For further information phone Jeremy Giddings on 50248202 (ah) 

CWCC Junior Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Is your child interested in swimming, do they enjoy school swimming competitions and/or love racing their friends to the 

other end of the pool?  Why not get them into a bit of swimming training, coaching and fitness for the summer months.  

It’s a great way for children to cool down, learn vital swimming techniques from our fully qualified coaches and make 

new friends.  

Families are welcome to attend our:  

Club Registration and Information Night 

On Wednesday the 27th of October at the Coomealla Club between 4.00 to 6.00pm in the 

foyer. 

Proposed Training Nights: 
Monday: Dareton Pool – 5.15pm (for 5.30 start) 

Wednesday: Wentworth Pool – 5.15pm (for 5.30 start) 
Thursday: Dareton Pool – 5.15pm (for 5.30 start) 

(Friday Nights – Sunraysia Swimming Competition Nights) 
Swimmers do not have to attend all training nights or competition meets, it is at the families discretion as to when and 

where their child(ren) train/compete each week.  
Swimming training/coaching will commence on Monday the 29th of October, 2018. 

 

2018/19 Fees (October - March): 
$175 – Competitive Swimmer 

$150.00 – Non-Competitive Swimmer 
Fees entitle the members to training for 5 months, insurance,  

Sunraysia Swimming Fees and entry into some competition meets. 
(Fees do not include entry to the Dareton or Wentworth Pools) 

 

Contact(s): Teresa Crisp on 0400 521 187 (Dareton); 
Annita Hawkins on 0428 403 961 (Wentworth); or 

Katrina Sobkowiak (President) 0439 858 761 
 should you have any queries. 
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